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14 October 2008
Service Announcement

Customer Development Service (CDS)

Early Service Closure

The purpose of this announcement is to inform you that, due to maintenance activities, the Customer Development Service (CDS) will close at 18:00 Thursday 16 October. The CDS service will re-open as normal on Friday 17 October.

Additional Information

If you have any queries or require further information please contact your Technical Account Manager or the Technical Information Desk on 020 7797 3939 (STX 33939).

An archive of previously issued service announcements is available on the Exchange website at:  www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib
If you would like to amend or add further recipients of service announcements, please send the revised email contact details to:

service.announcements@londonstockexchange.com
10 Paternoster Square, 


London, EC4M 7LS


Telephone 020 7797 1000
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